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Vermont Supreme Court Declares Judicial Emergency 

Suspends All Non-Emergency Superior Court Hearings 

  

 

Montpelier, VT - On March 16, 2020, the Vermont Supreme Court 

declared a Judicial Emergency due to the outbreak of the novel 

coronavirus, COVID-19. The Emergency will extend until April 15, 2020, 

unless further extended by order of the Court. Notwithstanding any rule 

or timeline inconsistent with the Emergency Order, all nonemergency 

Superior Court hearings, whether evidentiary or non-evidentiary, will be 

postponed. The Order cites specific exceptions for high-priority cases 

that must be heard. All Judicial Bureau hearings are postponed. 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2Fvermont%2Fpublic-hearing-on-proposed-rule-changes-1343842%3Fe%3D4cdae3964c&data=02%7C01%7Cmromei%40leg.state.vt.us%7C8d861c2a9f3541838b3808d7c9f95358%7C2e9fd76c58b74b419b90d0efa10f401e%7C0%7C0%7C637199945012164054&sdata=oetfvTkB1xm8ZF1Aw5lI05e3WOn5jQ0MR7HpJ%2FzQ1RM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Patricia.Gabel@vermont.gov


 

For those non-evidentiary proceedings that do go forward because they 

are one of the exceptions to the Order, parties and counsel may 

participate remotely by telephone without seeking permission by motion. 

Where feasible, parties may participate by video appearance as 

approved by the judge. Parties or counsel must make advance 

arrangements to appear by video. 

 

Appearance by telephone or video for evidentiary hearings will continue 

to be governed by existing rules. 

 

The Emergency Order describes when email filings may be acceptable 

and when electronic filing is required. 

 

From the date of the Emergency Order until March 30, 2020, no person 

will be permitted to enter a courthouse except for the purposes outlined 

in the Order; and, then, only if they pass screening questions related to 

the COVID-19 Coronavirus Pandemic. 

 

Read the full Emergency Order and other updates regarding the 

Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) and court operations at 

www.vermontjudiciary.org/COVID19. 
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